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“Gowns, gloves and glasses”  for surprise visitors to Barwon Health Laboratory  
 

Recently Paige and her workplace mentor Jason hosted two special visitors to the lab 
when our new Assistant Principal Mr McLeod and our new STEM Leader Mrs 

Needham came to visit.  
 

All decked out in “gowns, gloves and glasses” they both enjoyed a tour of the lab and 
watched as Paige was assisting Jason with the regular servicing and replacement of 
filter cartridges for the laboratory water purification system, which operates on the 

same principle as large desalination plants that provide drinking water from sea water. 
Access to high purity water is essential to many of the operations within the research 

laboratory. 
 

Thanks for the visit Mr McLeod and Mrs Needham.  


